
Federal Communications Commission
Equipment Approval Services
P.O. Box 358315
Pittsburgh, PA 15251-5315

To whom it may concern:

On behalf of Giganet Ltd. We hereby wish the following document item to be kept
confidential for the FCC certification filing of the 28GHz FibeAir-1500 point-to-point
digital radio:

 ♦  Block diagram of the frequency sources and signal paths of the equipment.

 ♦  Schematic diagrams of the frequency sources and signal paths of the equipment.

We are requesting in part to protect the technological advances and competitiveness
of our  product in the new broadband wireless technology industry and to fulfill the
non-disclosure agreements we agreed to with various sub-assembly suppliers.

On behalf of Giganet Ltd., we would like to thank you for your consideration on this
matter. Please contact me should you have questions or require additional
information.

Sincerely,

Udi Gordon
Director of Systems
Giganet Ltd.
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